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Printed on: 30:07/2019
Response:

Dear Mr Dempsey
Thank you for the opportunity to reply to the notice.

| am a part owner of the property at @ Oakhill Avenue and as a group we have had many issues with the works
at 7 Oakhill Ave some of which you may be aware of.

We recently met with the site manager of the property and agreed that the railings etc are to be deferred as
they adjoin to our own refuse area which is shortly to be demolished and rebuilt .

| have tried a few times to reestablish contact with him , however , to no avail and then the subsequent notice
appearing on a lamppost.

The general feeling was that works would be deffered to appease all parties
We have no comments in relation to the side gate or front elevation however,the bin area is of concern

| am happy to be contacted on _Russel\ Graft if need be.

regards
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